## Thank an Essential Worker with Art!

You have probably seen the different, creative ways that people have been thanking essential workers lately on the news, on social media, etc. Even Hallmark is giving away cards for free, encouraging people to thank essential workers: <a href="https://greetings.hallmark.com/careenough/">https://greetings.hallmark.com/careenough/</a>

## **DIRECTIONS:**

- 1. Start by setting a kitchen timer, or the timer on your phone, for 30 minutes. You will work on this project for 30 minutes each school day this week (2.5 hours total).
- 2. For this project, you will be thanking an essential worker with art! An essential worker could be someone who works at a hospital, a grocery store, a restaurant, a doctor's office, for the news, a police station, the fire department, for a school, etc. You can design "thank you" cards and send them to an essential worker that you know. You can make a "thank you" sign for your yard from cardboard, wood, or a poster. You could paint garden rocks. You can also use sidewalk chalk in front of your house. Feel free to use your own, creative idea, and whatever art materials that are available to you at your home! Remember, this is art class- so, you can use words in your work, but you should be drawing pictures too! See the examples below for inspiration. Ms. T. also posted some student examples between weeks 11 and 12 on the class website, if you want to check them out!
- 3. Take a photo of your work and send it to Ms. T. via email or Remind101 by Friday. Don't forget to include your name in the email, so Ms. T. knows who it's from! ☺

